
September 10, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order by Richard Turner at 6:30 p.m.    

Tammy McCarter made a motion for the Meeting Minutes to be read from 

last month can be found on our GHS Booster website, Regina Turner 

accepted and Judith Winters second it.  

Treasurer report was read by Brandi Gray. Motion made to accept the 

report by Tammy McCarter and Regina Turner second it. 

Marisa Adams wanted to let us know that she is running for Homecoming 

Queen for the band.  She also has more tickets for the bar b que pork 

dinner on Saturday, September 14
th
.  Mr. Humber wanted to let us know 

that the uniforms are cleaned and they will be delivered tomorrow. 

Mr. Humber said that he is looking to purchase a new set of Vibes for our 

indoor drum line in January.  Also, if you are wanting to know what the 

away game schedule is, it will be posted on Facebook and emailed out. 

Our Band Competitions are September 28
th
, October 19

th
 and October 26

th
.  

The time will be announced the week of the competitions.   

Regina Turner said that anything concerning trailer related.  Morgan Coble 

said that he will be driving the big trailer for every away games and 

competition days.  We also have companies that are willing to donate food 

for away games but one game.   

Discussing the trailer issue,  Rick van Ryjn wanted to see if we wanted to 

purchase a new trailer or keep renting it.  It costs roughly $35 each time 

and we can set up a account with Uhaul so we would not have to pay each 

time.  Tammy will be setting up the account this week.   

Regina Turner made a motion to rent the trailer and to set up account and 

Judith Winters approved and Tammy McCarter second it. 

Next month meeting will be October 15
th
 since the second week will be Fall 

break. 



Regina Turner motion to adjourn meeting and Tammy McCarter second it.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:02 p.m. 


